
 
 
 
 
 

 
Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date: September 8, 2020 
 
Members Present: Jerry Anthony, Liz Crooks, Kristi Finger, Paul Hanley, David Hensley, 

Craig Just, Lauren Lessing, Barbara Mooney, Alivia Rosendahl, 
Rachael Schaefer 
  

Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Joe Bilotta, Scott Gritsch, Flavia Hauss,  
Rod Lehnertz, Adele Vanarsdale, Chet Wieland 

 
 
NEW MEMBER INTRODUCTIONS 
New members to the committee, David Hensley, Lauren Lessing, Alivia Rosendahl and 
Rachael Schaefer were welcomed to the FY20-21 CPC committee.  Introductions were 
made around.  
 
CLEAN-UP OF BUILDINGS AND WALKWAYS 
Scott Gritsch, Associate Director of Landscape Services, reported on the progress of the 
graffiti cleanup across campus.  Shadowing/ghosting from the graffiti that remain, and 
potential protections of future events were discussed. 
 
SPACE CHANGES TO ACCOMMODATE TEACHING WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING 
Joe Bilotta reported on space changes to accommodate teaching and social distancing 
in academic buildings.  During this Fall Semester, approximately 25% of classes are face 
to face, with the remaining classes begin taught online or in a hybrid version.  Building 
circulation plans for flow of pedestrian traffic, seating evaluation of class space, 
guidelines for holding events, air circulation and filtrations of buildings, density of dorm 
rooms and new processes for dining halls were discussed. 
 
CAMPUS MASTER PLAN PROGRESS – ILLUSTRATIVE PLANS 
Joe Bilotta presented progress on the Campus Master plan in illustrative views.  Sections 
that were shared included the Parklawn/Band Practice area, Seashore Hall area, Art 
Campus, and Melrose/Burlington Corridor.  Discussion also included the CRANDIC rails 
to trails study and a conceptual plan for a people mover that would connect space on the 
East and West campuses. 


